
3940 S. Teller St., Lakewood, CO 80235 

Phone: 303-989-1336(school) 
303-902-4803 (donation committee) 

Fax: 303-237-1786 
pacs@addenbrooke.org 

State Tax ID#: 47-3209407 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

Addenbrooke Classical Academy is a Jeffco Charter school in Lakewood located at 285 & 
Wadsworth. ACA received its initial charter in 2013. We opened with 110 6-12th grade 
students. In its current year we are proud to have over 800 students PreK-12th grade. 
Addenbrooke Classical Academy is one of the fastest growing Charter School in the State (PreK-
12th). As a charter school, we rely on fundraising to provide our students and staff with 
additional materials and equipment to help enrich our students’ education, and to continue our 
growth to be successful in our mission. 

ACA will be hosting its annual Spring Fundraising Auction on Friday, April 5th. We would 
be honored to have your support and partnership in helping us reach our goal of $15,000.  All 
money raised will go towards Student and Staff Enrichment. 

In past years, our Silent Auction has raised funds to purchase a stage curtain system, 
sound system and speakers, as well as furnished books and furniture for our elementary and 
secondary libraries. 

We would like to ask for your charitable donation of a gift card, product, or service. We 
also have several opportunities for sponsorships. This is a great opportunity for your company 
to receive exposure and help support a worthy cause. Please email pacs@addenbrooke.org for 
sponsorship level details. 

Addenbrooke Classical Academy and its Parent Support organization, PACS {Parents of 
Addenbrooke Classical Academy} are both non-profit organizations, holding 501(c)(3) status. 
Therefore, any items you donate are tax deductible and we are happy to provide 
documentation as such. We appreciate your consideration and look forward to hearing from 
you soon. 

Should you have any questions, feel free to contact us. We would like to thank you in 
advance for your donation; we greatly appreciate your generosity and kindness. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Addenbrooke PACS Spring Silent Auction 2024 Committee. 


